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I oppose HB2025 because it is fiscally irresponsible and it will make life much harder 

for struggling Oregonians across the state. Especially, those in the low and middle 

income brackets. Triple taxes on paychecks, higher gas prices, and MORE fees. 

Enough already! Oregon ranks among the top ten in the union for high cost of living. 

Democrats and republicans NEED to work together for real solutions that will 

unburden the people who voted them in to represent them. Maybe DOGE could 

come help you identify areas of wasteful spending. 


